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Spirit Days 
 

Spirit days are often associated with 

sporting events.  However, it is always fun 

to show school spirit. Elementary students 

are encouraged to celebrate our school by wearing 

red or Cardinal clothing on Fridays. 

  

Upcoming Events 
 

Dec. 1-10 – 10 Days of Giving 

Dec. 13 – No School for Students, Workshop 

Dec. 25 - Jan. 1 – No School 

Jan. 22 – P.L.A.Y Meeting, 6:30, Elem. 

 

LFD Poster Contest 

On Thursday, December 7, 2023 the Lewiston Fire 

Department announced the 2023 Fire Prevention 

Poster Contest winners!  Each year the LFD works 

with our schools to run a contest for students from 

grades K-5.  Rules are created by the MN State Fire 

Chief’s Association and the Fire Prevention Theme 

must appear on each student’s poster.  The 2023 

Fire Prevention Theme was: “Cooking Safety Starts 

With You”.  Students are placed into 3 divisions.  

K-1st, 2nd-3rd, and 4th-5th grade are judged amongst 

each other in our district.  Winners are then sent to 

the Tri-County Fire Dept. Association to be judged.  

We had an overwhelming number of posters 

submitted and we are so happy the students 

participated!  The 2023 winners are: 

K-1st Grade Division 

Benton Reps- 1st Place  

Aspen Dahl- 2nd Place 

Nathan Bartelson- 3rd Place 

 

 

 

 

2nd-3rd Grade Division 

Avyana Marvel- 1st Place  

Anissa Olson- 2nd Place  

Llewyn Tweten- 3rd Place  

 

 

 

4th-5th Grade Division 

Genevieve Lubinski- 1st Place 

Avery Kreidermacher- 2nd Place  

Halle Wirt- 3rd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Highlighted students are pictured. 

Thank you to all the students for participating and 

please continue to practice Fire Safety! 
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Third grade enjoying the bowling unit in Phyical Education. 

Parenting Tip 

 

This week’s tip… 

Many of us are looking forward to spending time with our extended family and friends during this time of the 

year.   

But here’s what we often forget… 

Holiday events can be quite overwhelming for our children.  

I remember how a few years ago, during a hectic holiday gathering, my son was so overwhelmed that I spent 

most of the party comforting him. 

These years I’m approaching it a bit differently. 

Since I know my kids thrive on structure and routine, I make sure to prepare them for the holiday events. 

We have a so-called “Pre-Event Debrief” where we talk about what’s about to come. 

The pre-event debrief can be a great way to create a calm space before the festivities. It will give you time to set 

expectations with your kids, share the plan, and address any questions.  

It might sound like: 

 

“We’ll be visiting Uncle Joe’s house on Saturday. We’ll leave after breakfast and then spend the afternoon with 

the whole family. You’ll see your grandma and grandpa and all of your cousins will be there too! Let’s come up 

with a plan when you feel like you need a break from the big crowd…” 

You can also agree on a “sign” your child can give you when they feel overwhelmed at the party – like 

squeezing your hand twice, for example.  

This debrief is also a great time to set expectations around behavior, consumption of sweets, or sharing toys.   

This week’s guide is a script to show you what this conversation could sound like. 
 



 
 



 
 



 



 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 



 



 


